
Missouri Skeet Shooting News for July 1, 2017
Happy 4th of July!!!

  Sign up now for the 2017 Missouri State Skeet Championships Aug 4, 5 and 6th . 
Target fees are $55 a hundred, but if you preregister target fees are only $50 per hundred.  No deposit 
required!  Get your squad together and email me at robgyngard@gmail.com or call 314-276-9313 or 
mail to Rob Gyngard, 1220 Kostka lane Florissant Mo. 63031

The Missouri State Shoot is a double points shoot!

mailto:robgyngard@gmail.com


Show Me State Games 
at Prairie Grove Shotgun Sports Saturday July 8th,  5 by 50 shoot.

This is a points shoot!

Other upcoming shoots:
July
7/8 Prairie Grove Show Me State Games (5x50) * - Program in PDF format
August
8/6 - cancelled! Prairie Grove .410 Forever (2 - .410x100) cancelled
8/4-6 changed 
date! Prairie Grove 2017 Missouri State Championships ** (closed shoot - MSSA 

shooters only) 
September
9/9 Prairie Grove Early Fall Open

9/15-17 Springfield 
R&G Hunters Open * - Program in PDF format 

October
10/14 Prairie Grove Falling Leaf
November
11/4 Prairie Grove Day of the Dead Open 

Congratulations To the shooters who attended the Mitchell Memorial Peanut 
Open, at Springfield Rod and Gun Club.  The 12 ga Champion was Ryan Smithart and 
Runner-Up Doug Kyle.  Ryan also won the 20 ga Championship with Brian Waterworth 
Runner-up.  The 28 ga was won by Doug Kyle with Bill Spurlock Runner-Up.  The 410 was 
won by Bill Spurlock with Ryan Smithart Runner-Up.  The Doubles event was also won by Bill 
with Jim Perpich Runner-up.   After the shoot off Bill Spurlock was HOA Champion with Doug 
Kyle Runner-Up.  The HAA was also won by Bill with Doug Runner-Up.  Bill did a great job 
running the shoot and winning the shoot!  The complete results are on the website 
Myskeet.com

Congratulations to Joy Owens and Bill Spurlock on their recent marriage!

Upcoming MSSA Elections
Our annual elections are held the Saturday evening of our MSSA State Shoot. This year we will be 
holding elections for our three director at large positions. Voting details you should know about:

 

•         To vote you must be present at the time of the election, no absentee ballots will be allowed.

•         Voters must be members in good standing with both the MSSA and NSSA (Ballots will only be 
provided to those whose name appear on active member lists of both NSSA and MSSA. Please feel free 
to contact Dean Rapp and confirm you are a member in good standing)

http://www.moskeet.org/shoots/spfld-17sep.pdf
http://www.moskeet.org/shoots/pg-17jul.pdf


•         A written ballot will be provided with names of all nominees and will allow for up to three write 
in candidates (Interested in the position, let us know so we can have your name on the Ballot with a 
Bio)

•         A bio will be provided in advance for all candidates whose nomination was received at least one 
week in advance.

•         Those interested in the position are encouraged to read the bylaws posted on MoSkeet.org

•         This is a volunteer organization, if you have great ideas, would like to see change, then this is 
your chance to make it happen.

 

Please direct any questions or concerns about the upcoming election to the 2017 Election Year 
committee Dean Rapp via e-mail Dean@AFSnow.com via phone 573-268-5050  or Ralph Gates 573-
387-4747

Goods and Services

 

Marco Polo Outfitters 
17724 Edison Avenue 

Chesterfield, MO 63005

Phone 636-530-7960

tel:%5C(573%5C)%20387-4747
tel:%5C(573%5C)%20387-4747
tel:%5C(573%5C)%20268-5050


Fax 636-530-7961 
Hours Please schedule an appointment for a personal shopping experience 

Email info@marcopolooutfitters.com 

  

Craig Weiss
Recoil Pads installed and Stock 

refinishing 
call 314-685-7218 or email 
raceweiss@sbcglobal.net

Buy, Sell or Trade
Remington 1100 or 870

Call: Jim Kalkbrenner
314-640-4549

mailto:info@marcopolooutfitters.com

